9-23-2024

Good morning everyone,

We had a very productive rehearsal on Saturday.  We made some great progress both on what we already have done and musically with movement 4.  Make sure you are continuing to practice movement 4 at home so that we can keep moving forward.

Rehearsal:
We have rehearsals on Tuesday and Wednesday of this week.  This is due to a conflict with field hockey.  I sent out an email about this before and it has been on the calendar on the BAND app for a while.  We will still be practicing from 6PM to 9PM.  Please keep an eye on the BAND app, as we could be practicing inside instead of on the field.  This is due to the current weather prediction.

Football Game:
This week's football game is away against Central Dauphin East.  We will be wearing our uniforms and performing during pregame.  Just like this past week, we will be leaving at 5PM.  Students can stay after school like normal.  If they choose to go home, they need to report to the high school by 4:15PM.

Competition:
Our next competition is this Saturday, September 28th at Eastern York HS.  Our performance is scheduled for 6:45PM.  Just like on our previous competition days, we will have rehearsal that morning and leave from there.  There will also be a Feed the Band on Saturday.

Enjoy the rest of your day and I look forward to having a great week with you all!!


Mr. Eric Farkas
Band Director
Cumberland Valley High School

